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Plus
diazinon 1%

Insecticide solution for the control of cockroaches and other
household insects

1,4 l

DANGER 
POISON

domestic

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING 
KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Reg. NO. P.C.P. ACT
26434

Guarantee Diazinon 1 %       Net Contents 1.4 litres

Manufactured by Plus Inc., 300, Chapleau, Suite 101, Saint-
Hyacinthe Quebec J2S 6V9

Directions: A residual insecticide solution for the control of
cockroaches, ants, crickets, earwigs, fleas and silverfish
indoors.  Coarse spray or paint brush application should be
made to infested places, such as baseboards, water pipes and
tanks, cracks and crevices, surfaces behind and beneath
cabinets, refrigerators, sinks, stoves and similar areas where
insects hide.  Treatment should be repeated as necessary.

Precautions: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Keep away from
flames.  Wash thoroughly after handling.  Harmful if
swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through skin.  Avoid contact
with eyes, skin or clothing.  DO NOT USE ON HUMANS, PLANTS,
ANIMALS, FOOD STUFF, FOOD UTENSILS, FISHBOWLS OR ANIMAL FEED
AREAS.  DO NOT USE AS A SPACE SPRAY.  DO NOT CONTAMINATE FEED
OR FOODSTUFFS.

Do not use in any area where food may be exposed.  Do not use
in cupboards where food or cooking utensils are stored.  In
homes or dwellings, remove or cover all exposed food and



cooking utensils before spraying.  Thoroughly wash all
surfaces that might contact food before re-use.

First-Aid: Product contains petroleum distillates.  If
swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Obtain medical attention
immediately, taking pesticide container with you.  If on skin,
remove contaminated clothing and wash thoroughly with soap and
water.  If in eyes, flush with water for 10 minutes and obtain
medical attention.  If inhaled, remove person to fresh air. 
If not breathing, give artificial respiration, obtain medical
attention immediately.

Toxicology Information: Stomach lavage.  Diazinon is a
cholinesterase inhibitor  Antidote: Atropine sulphate at 1-2
milligrams every 15 minutes may be necessary.

Disposal: Do not reuse empty container.  Wrap empty container
and discard in household garbage.

Notice to buyer: Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use
or handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.

********************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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